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Curriculum and Technology Committee 
Minutes of Monday, October 11, 2021 

 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Monday, 
October 11, 2021 at 5:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, 
Hustisford,  
WI 53034 
 
Present:  Steve Weinheimer, member and Heather Cramer, Superintendent.  Absent was Barb May. 
 

 1:1 Implementation—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the 1:1 initiative.  She indicated that all units are 

deployed at the MS/HS.  At the elementary, some devices are on back order and teachers are using what was already 

in the building.  Students do not take devices home; the devices remain in the classroom.  

 Technology Updates—Mrs. Cramer updated on the technology that has not arrived yet.  The district is waiting for 

IPads and interactive screens that will replace Smart Boards. 

 Return to School Plan Update—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the current status of COVID in the district.  

She updated on positive cases, number of tests, and number of quarantines.   

 Technology Upgrades—Mrs. Cramer updated that technology updates that were scheduled for this summer were 

delayed due to equipment not coming in.  The updates to the wireless network will be completed when items arrive. 

 Website—Mrs. Cramer updated that Mr. Miller continues to work on website updates. 

 Device Insurance Update—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on device protection at the MS/HS.  She indicated 

that they did not send it out for JHE due to the devices not going home with students. 

 Curricular Updates-WI Legislation—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on legislation that is currently being 

discussed in regards to various academic areas.  She updated on cursive, civics, and reading. 


